
BCFW COMING SOON
THE 1ST ORGANIZING MEETING FOR THE BRITISH 
COLUMBIA FEDERATION OF WOMEN PROVINCIAL 
ACTION ON VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN, SCHEDULED 
AROUND MOTHER’S DAY MAY 11 IS:
ON SUNDAY MARCH 23RD 1980
AT 45 KINGSWAY
AT 5 P.M.

The meeting is open to women only. Women who are not 
members of the B.C.F.W. are welcome to attend. Inquires can be 
directed to B.C.F.W., Box 24687, Station C, Vancouver, V5T 4E2

WHATS NEW |

The B.C.F.W. REGIONAL MEETING/BRUNCH/
EDUCATIONAL IS:----
ON  SUNDAY APRIL 6th 1980
AT PRESS GANG, 603 POWELL ST,
AT 12 NOON

The afternoon begins with a brunch, and an 
educational session on the Phillipines with a slide-
tape presentation by a member of the International 
Association of Filipino Patriots, followed by the 
Regional Meeting. This is also open to all women. 


